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Dear Water Customer:

Pasco County Ultilities has rescinded
the precautionary boil water notice for

your area.

A bacteriological survey has verified
that your water is safe for cooking and

drinking.

We apologize for any inconvenience
this may have caused.

For additional information, please

contact:

Pasco County Utilities
(727) 847-8144




